Salam Parents and Friends

It is hard to believe that Term1 2020 has concluded. It has been such a positive and eventful term and, hopefully, paving the way for a fruitful 2021 school year.

The primary students at the Greenacre campus have displayed exemplary behaviour and adopted a more focused work habit. The Year 4 students and our new Al Sadiq students have transitioned and settled well.

I want to thank the Greenacre primary staff, Learning Support staff and administration team for the continued proactiveness, positive approach and enthusiasm to maximising student school life experiences.

Some of the term highlights included:

- Year 6 primary captains Grip Leadership Conference
- Harmony Cup Interschool Competition
- K 6 Athletics Carnival
- Parent Information Session
- Forensic Science Incursion

- Assemblies led by our primary captains
- Assembly performances
- Celebration of Imam Ali (a.s) and Imam Mahdi (a.s) birthdays
- Co-curricular activities
- Standing together for Bullying No Way! Day

In Term 2, students will be expected to wear their winter school uniform. I ask all parents to ensure that their children are dressed appropriately and in the correct clothes. Our uniform shop is in stock of all clothing, including jumpers, tunics, pants, stockings, school hats and ties. In particular, I have noticed that many of our boys need new ties. I ask that girl tunics are below the knees, and they must wear grey stockings.

Thursday is our sport's day, and this is the day that students are expected to wear their sports uniform, which includes winter sports pants, polo shirt and sneakers (as well as ASC jumpers or jackets).

During each school day in the Holy month of Ramadan and each Friday after that, students will partake in formal prayer in the hall. Students must bring in the appropriate prayer attire. For the young ladies, this would include a scarf/hijab, long loose skirt and top. For the boys, this will entail long pants. I ask that they also bring in slip-on shoes to wear while they are washing up during Wadoo.

I wish you and your families a safe term break, and I look forward to seeing you in Term 2.

Warmest Regards,

Diana Usanmaz

Fortnightly Award Recipients

BLUE MERIT AWARD (100 Dojo Points)

6S Abdullah Elali

GREEN MERIT AWARDS (50 Dojo Points)

4A	5C	4K	5 Z
Fouad Kahla	Issa Hamad	Anabella Khanat	Aaliyah Ali
Gabriella Ibrahim	Jaffar El Salim	Azam Fodda	Batoul Kanjo
Hala Habib	Khodar Hammoude	Hadi Wannous	Brian Abboud
Hala Saraj		Jayda Mehrez	Ghadir Zidan
Hwaida Wannous		Jessica Abbas	Leila Abboud
Jizelle Chamaa		Joelle Younis	
Layelle Mustapha		Lemar Abboud	Leila Latife
		Liyana Dandachli	Sidney Saad
Layla El Salim		Mariam	
Mousa Ismail			

CLASS RECOGNITION AWARDS

Class	Name	Achievement	Class	Name	Achievement
4A	Maria Ibrahim	Excellent work and effort in Mathematics	4G	Youssef Almandrawi Jabriel Chadoud Ali Elali Zeinab Nabhan Talia Ali Giselle Salloum	Mathematics Reading and Comprehension Recount writing
					3
4K	Abdul Karim Ghosn Youssef Ibrahim Aliya Hajar Amelia Ibrahim Adris Hamid Alysser Derbas Khoder Mustapha	Multiplication – Gold Ninja Level	5C	Jizelle Marouche Angelina Mahmoud Mariam Khallouf Emma Kahla Olivia Barry Ali Taichouri	Good work ethic Improvement in spelling Improvement in writing Improvement in Mathematics Narrative writing Improvement in writing
6E	Karam Saad Mousa Jnaidi Zahra Nasra Slaiman Mazloum Mohammed Mustapha Sophia Abbas Zain Saad Amanni El Merhi	Home Learning Home Learning Narrative Writing Artwork Artwork Artwork Narrative Writing, Home Learning Artwork Narrative Writing Home Learning	68	Zane Issa Joshua Marouche Abdullah Elali Alyah Shawki	Following instructions Improvement in Mathemtics Improvement in all Key Learning Areas Improvement in all Key Learning Areas













